
 

 

26 February 2015 

 

Service suspension of Metroplaza Branch  

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) notifies our customers and the general public that, due to the 

electricity supply problem in the Metroplaza, services of our Metroplaza Branch have been 

suspended until further notice. To access banking services, customers are advised to visit our 

following nearby branches: 

 

Branch Name Branch Address 

Kwai Chung Plaza Branch 
A18-20, G/F Kwai Chung Plaza, 7-11 Kwai Foo Road,  

Kwai Chung, New Territories 

Ha Kwai Chung Branch 192-194 Hing Fong Road, Kwai Chung, New Territories 

Kwai Chung Road Branch 1009 Kwai Chung Road, Kwai Chung, New Territories 

 

For enquiry, please call BOCHK’s Customer Service Hotline at (852) 3988 2388. 
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